
Updated Guidelines for use of Dumpster (August 4, 2023) 

 

No furniture, appliances, tires, or building supplies may be placed in dumpster. Boxes should 

be broken down before being placed in dumpster.   

 

Owners are responsible for disposal of large items such as furniture. Items can be dumped at 

Tucker County Landfill on 32 between Davis and Thomas, or can be disposed of for free at 

the Landfill the first Thursday of every month. 

 

Furniture or other large items can be picked up by Sunrise for a fee by calling 301-334-

6212. 

 


